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ROADWAY IMPROVEMENTS 
HIGH SCHOOL ROAD, HYANNIS 

 
 
The Department of Public Works will be performing roadway improvements on High School 
Road in Hyannis beginning on Wednesday, July 26, 2017. The work is limited to the section of 
the road between South Street and Saint John Paul II High School. Improvements include 
drainage system installations, road and sidewalk reclamation, new granite curb and new asphalt 
sidewalk and pavement surfaces. Work is expected to be completed by Friday, August 18, 2017, 
weather permitting.   
 
Vehicle access during construction operations will be restricted to one lane.  Motorists are 
advised to seek alternate routes to avoid the construction work.  
 
Operations will start promptly at 7 AM and run until 5 PM, after which time traffic will be 
opened back onto both lanes of these roadway.  
 
As always, please slow down and use extreme caution when traveling through the road 
construction areas and follow posted safety signs. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                  
Town of Barnstable       
Department of Public Works 

382 Falmouth Road, Hyannis MA 02601 
http://www.town.barnstable.ma.us 

 
    Daniel W. Santos, P.E.                                 Office:  508-790-6400  

        Director          Fax:      508-790-6406 
      

 

 


